

February 15, 2016

City Council City of Ann Arbor 301 E. Huron St. Ann Arbor, Michigan 48104

Dear Mayor Taylor and Council Members,

I am writing to you on behalf of Arbor Hills Condominium Association's Board of Directors. Our Association supports the Barclay Park Condominium Association's request for an independent wetland delineation study of the Woodbury Club properties offered by Barclay at their expense. It would provide data to better determine all of the wetland boundaries. If both studies are in congruence then it would put adjoining property owners at ease. If not, then the situation can be appropriately rectified.

Please exercise the City's discretion to facilitate this request before voting on the zoning of the subject properties and development agreement.

Thank you, and looking forward to hearing back from you very soon.

Sincerely,

Usha Jindal, President AHCA

Contact address and telephone number:

Karin Witting

Your Peace of Mind, Inc.

PO Box 2148

Howell, MI 48844

Office: 517-545-3900

2016 FEB 19 A

9 AM 9

M 9: 53